August 24, 2017
Dear Parents,


I would like to extend the invitation to all middle school students to join the St. Luke School Choir.  Choir is a wonderful opportunity for fifth through eighth grade students to enjoy and actively participate in a music experience beyond the general music curriculum.  We will be meeting Tuesday mornings, 7:30-8:00 a.m., in the music room starting Tuesday, September 12, 2017.  Students are to be dropped off between 7:25-7:30 a.m. at the front office lobby.  This will allow me to gather them and escort them to the music room for practice.  We will be performing at various events throughout the year, such as The St. Luke Christmas Bazaar, K-12 Art Gallery Opening, and the National Anthem contest with the Dayton Dragons.  Please fill out the attached permission form and have your student return it to me if they are able to participate in choir this year.

Since we will be practicing only once a week it is important that your student is dedicated and attend all rehearsals.  If your student normally rides the bus in the morning and you cannot transport them to school yourself, perhaps they could get a ride with a friend

Thank you for supporting your student’s musical interests!

Sincerely,

Brett Poling

Music Teacher

St. Luke School

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

St. Luke Choir Permission Form

My son/ daughter, ___________________________________, has my permission to participate in the St. Luke Choir.  

________________________________
__________________________________

(Parent signature)



(Phone number where I can be reached)

